
2022 Annual Drinking Water Quality Report 
 



 You may pick up a copy of this report at the main office Monday-Friday from 8:00 am to 
5:00 pm.  This report shows our water quality and what it means.  We are pleased to report our 
drinking water is safe and meets all federal and state requirements. 
 
 If your have any questions about this report or concerning your water utility, please 
contact Brian Harrell at 478-934-3000
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Lead 
 
If present, elevated levels of lead can cause serious health problems, especially for pregnant 
women and young children.  Lead in drinking water is primarily from materials and components 
associated with service lines and home plumbing.  The MGSU Water System is responsible for 
providing high quality drinking water, but cannot control the variety of materials used in 
plumbing components.  When your water has been sitting for several hours, you can minimize the 
potential for lead exposure by flushing your tap for 30 seconds to 2 minutes before using water 
for drinking or cooking.  If you are concerned about lead in your water, you may wish to have 
your water tested.  Information on lead in drinking water, testing methods, and steps you can take 
to minimize exposure is available from the Safe Dinking Water Hotline or at 
http://www.epa.gov/safewater/lead. 
 
 In 2022, we failed to test our drinking water for Nitrates. Because of this failure, we 
cannot be sure of the quality of the drinking water during that time period. We have tested 
Nitrates during the 2023 calendar year and it was below EPD set limits.   
 
 Thank you for allowing us to continue providing your family with clean, quality water 
this year.  In order to maintain a safe and dependable water supply we sometimes need to make 
improvements that will benefit all of our customers.  These improvements are sometimes 
reflected as rate structure adjustments.  Thank you for understanding. 

http://www.epa.gov/safewater/lead

